
Call for Poster Submissions: 2024 Faces
of PAD Conference
We are excited to invite you to submit your oral or poster presentation abstracts for the
upcoming 2024 Faces of PAD conference. Your submissions can cover a wide range of topics,
including rare or unusual findings, normal or pathologic findings, and more.

Key Details:

● Award: $250 outstanding poster presentation award
● Submission Deadline: August 1, 2024
● Notification of Acceptance: August 15, 2024
● Material Due: October 1, 2024
● Showcase Date: November 14, 2024

Submission Guidelines:

1. Abstract Submission:
○ Provide a structured abstract outlining the background, results, and conclusions

of your research or clinical study.
○ Clearly demonstrate the relevance of your submission to ultrasound and vascular

surgical practice.

Submission Process:

1. Understand the Guidelines:
○ Familiarize yourself with the submission deadlines.

2. Choose a Topic:
○ Select a topic relevant to vascular ultrasound, practice, or technology.

3. Collect Data and Prepare Content:
○ Gather data, results, and visuals related to your topic.
○ Organize your content in a clear, concise, and well-structured manner.

4. Design the Poster:
○ Opt for a visually appealing and easy-to-follow layout.



○ Maintain consistency in color scheme and font style.
○ Include a title that effectively reflects your research.
○ Allocate space for each section of your content.
○ Ensure a balance between text and visuals.

5. Create the Poster:
○ Utilize design software like Adobe Illustrator, PowerPoint, or Canva.
○ Check resolution for high-quality images and graphics.
○ Proofread for grammar and spelling errors.

6. Prepare for Presentation:
○ Practice presenting your poster for effective communication.
○ Develop a brief, engaging summary of your work.
○ Anticipate questions and prepare concise answers.

Additional Tips:

● Seek feedback on your poster design and content from colleagues or mentors.
● Arrive early at the conference to set up your poster effectively.

We look forward to seeing your remarkable work at the conference and Good Luck!


